
Starting March 18th 2024 the toilet assignments within the faculty of
physics will be redistributed, to ensure fairer distribution and 
availability. The new toilet signage Women, trans*, inter* and Men, 
trans*, inter* as well as the addition of three All Gender toilets
considers gender diversity.  After a trial-period of 6 months, feedback
from all members of the faculty will be collected and evaluated to
detect possible needs for adjustment. 

You will also find more information about the topic of
Potty Parity as well as a site plan of all newly assigned
toilets:

Redistribution of toilets

− Why are there queues in front of women's toilets?
− How does a gender-equitable toilet-distribution look like?
− How can we better include gender diversity better?

How does the faculty of physics want to solve this issue?

Equal availability and speed of access to
toilets/sanitary facilities, independent of gender

This is the current topic of the equal opportunities team

Visit our equal opportunities team website and take part in our initial 
survey on the current toilet situation!

https://s.gwdg.de/2VSioz



• Redistrubution of toilet assignments starting
March 18th 2024 

• 6-month trial-period with a following evaluation
• Further: 3 All Gender Toilets („WC for All“)

• Initial survey on the current toilet situation  
• More information about Potty Parity  
• Site plan of all newly assigned toilets

Redistribution of toilets

How can we realize this at the faculty of physics?

Equal availability and speed of access to 
toilets/sanitary facilities, independent of gender 

Current topic of the equal 
opportunities team:

Visit our equal opportunities team website: 

https://s.gwdg.de/dJYVsG


